Yield Right-of-Way to Pedestrians, Motorists Warned

DRAFT REGISTRATION BEGINS MONDAY

School Children End Vacations Sept. 7 All Youths, 18 to 26,

Expect More Than 2,800 Enrollment

Pre-School Meeting for Teachers Set for September 1

econd semester begins—Jan. Injured in Fall

Easter vacation—April 14-25. School will be dismissed for temorial Day, May 30. Commencement—June 16. Last day of school year—June

we been getting too many is from pedestrians that ree letting go with a heir horns and swinging or rere with little or nor the rights of the peak have been insued attructions to apprehend attructions to apprehend attructions to apprehend the control of the cont

Rotarians Undertake Community Service Project



Lets Contract

for Field House

(See FIELD HOUSE, Pag

Caused by Hole

Reverses Stand.

We've Started Something--Now Let's Keep It Up

Last week four local citizens started something that, if its pattern is continued, will mean great things for the City of Birmingham. Yet the idea is not new in the realm of community planning. It is a plan which has been adopted, in recent years, by the larger, more farsighted cities in the country. It has yet to be done to any large extent by cities the size of Birmingham.

We refer to Mayor Milton F. Mallender's appointment last week of three residents—Herbert H. Gardner, J. J. Hogan, and Harrison E. Thurston—to a committee to determine how the city shall finance municipal parking lots for local shoppers.

To local shoppers.

These men are experts in the field of municipal finance—and they live right here in Birmingham! They are vitally interested in the future of their home town, either from a business or a residential standpoint, or both. Accordingly, they have offered their services and their experience to the solving of a particular local problem, a problem which perhaps they, more than most others in Birmingham, can properly solve.

Now how about the other problems.

perhaps they, more than most others in Birmingnam, can properly solve.

Now how about the other problems peculiar to Birmingham? There are these concerning recreation, parks, water softening, sewers, water supply, transportation, streets—to name a few. City officials, including the commissioners and the city manager, are aware of these matters, aware that solutions must be presented—and comparatively soon on a few of these situations.

No Birmingham city commissioner is an "Information, Please" expert. Nor is the city manager. Nor are you. Nor are we. Our information and experience is limited to one field. We all know quite a bit about the vocation at which we have chosen to earn our livelihood. About the rest of the fields other than our own—well, let us admit that we may know a little bit, but not too much. Not enough, anyway, to really be called upon to give more than a passing

opinion.

The public accountant knows very little about sewer construction, while the sewer engineer would be foolish to say he knew much about public accounting. A-lawyer can reasonably be expected to know if a particular city ordinance would be upheld by the courts, yet he cannot say with any degree of accuracy how much park and recreational area the city should have. Any more than the recreational expert would attempt to pass on the legality of a statute.

Commission Sets New Record with 10-Minute Meeting

Faulty Thermostat One Burned Roast

Are to Register at Pontiac Showroom

gister for the draft at the Barney Habel auto showroom 34 Mill street, Pontiac, beginning next Monday, Aug. 30 officials of Selective Service Board No. 67 announced this

Here is how the registration will be made:

Youths born in 1922, after Aug. 30 of that year, will egister on August 30; if born in 1923, register Aug. 30 or Sept. 1; if in 1924, register Sept. 2-3; if 1925, register Sept. 4 or 7; if 1926, Sept. 8-9; if in 1927, then Sept. 10-11; if 1928, register Sept. 13-14; if 1929, Sept. 15-16, and if born in 1930, before Sept. 19 of that year, register on

Sept. 17-18.

Garleton C. Patterson, 815

Woodland, member of the old Birmingham Board No. 7 and recently
appointed to the new board (No.
7), asked that all registrants
bring with them their birth certificate.

"If they are veterans and have
served more than 90 days in any
served more than 90 days in any
use of the armed services.

All 17-182.

one of the armed services, they should bring their discharge pa-pers or a photostatic copy (show-ing both sides) so the board can defer them immediately," Patter-son explained.

Milk Driver, Helper Escape Serious Injury in Accident

A Birmingham man is in St. Joseph Mercy Hospital, Pontiac, the victim of the fifty-second accident in the past three years at the Woodward-14 Mile road intersection.

The victim is Leo Flynn, 59, of 321 Pierce street, who suffered severe head cuts and lacerations and abrasions on other parts of his body when his milk truck was struck by a southbound Woodward avenue motorist at 10:25 a.m

Tuesday.

A 14-year old helper, David'
Green, 16244 Birwood, Southfield
township, only suffered bruises
when he was thrown approximately
100 feet after the impact.

Admits Excessive Speed
Driver of the other car was 19year-old David LaTobe, 419 PuriLaTobe admits the control of the control
town of the control of the control
town of the control
LaTobe admitted to them he was

Special Troy School Board Election Is Monday, August 30